
Submitter: Mark Petersen 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

Vote by mail has worked in Oregon for decades without any instances of fraud or 

ballot manipulation. Vote by mail has made it easier for senior citizens and disabled 

individuals to engage in the voting process. We should not be denigrating vote by 

mail, we should be lauding it and making it a normal method for voting in every state.  


